DEFER MILL MARKET RELOCATION UNTIL FEDERAL FUNDING CONFIRMED

Mover: Matthew Shoemaker Seconder: Marchy Bruni

RESOLVED THAT the Mill Market relocation be deferred until a decision on the Green and Inclusive Community Building Fund has been made.